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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Monday 13th March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Willow 1 Stone Age to Iron Age Assembly – Tuesday 28th March at 9:30am 
 
 
Children in Willow 1 will be performing an assembly for parents based on their learning in History this 
half term on Tuesday 28th March at 9:30pm. The children are looking forward to sharing their learning 
so we hope that you are able to make it. 
 
 
We are, however, limited to how many chairs we can put out in the hall, due to health and safety 
regulations. For this reason we are able to admit up to 3 family members for each child, including 
toddlers and babies. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day if you are able to come.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Guarguaglini 
Deputy Headteacher 

Phone: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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